
AlSheikh received a number of
citizens applying for family
unification
On Sunday, the Head of the General Authority of Civil Affairs
and Fatah Central Committee Member, Minister Hussein AlSheikh,
received a number of citizens applying for family unification,
at the Authority’s headquarters in Ramallah.

Minister AlSheikh gave the attendees an extensive review of
the latest developments regarding the family unification file,
explaining  that  good  progress  is  being  made,  with
international  consensus.

AlSheikh added: “Considering the pressure that we have faced
over the past period, we hope to achieve breakthroughs in the
next few weeks. You will hear good news on this issue.”
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